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- Question:
Key medical indemnity insurers are warning GPs not to participate as they could be exposed
to a new wave of litigation, Insurers are advising doctors not to use the eHealth records until
the issues are settled.
President of Medical Defence Australia Julian Rait said his organisation had serious concerns
about the legal liabilities doctors would face if they used the Personally Controlled eHealth
Record (PCEHR) and would “advise members not to participate until these problems ate
properly addressed”.
In the view of NEHTA and DoHA what are the problems the medical community is
concerned about regarding the issue of lability?
Answer:
The Department of Health and Ageing has negotiated acceptable terms for the personally
controlled electronic health record (PCEHR) healthcare provider organisation participation
agreement, in close consultation with key stakeholders including medical indemnity insurers,

the Australian Medical Association and other healthcare provider representative bodies. A
number of shareholders have publicly supported the arrangements.



